
 

Christmas Sing along 
 

THANK YOU - To everyone who came along and supported 
the children and playgroup at this event and thank you to 
everyone who donated cakes and chocolate The children 
were wonderful and we raised £190.61p all of which will go 
towards new equipment for the playgroup. 

 Important Term Dates 
February half term 12th – 16th  
Easter Half Term 1st -12th April  
May Half Term 27th – 31st May  
Last day for term for the summer will be Thursday 18th 
July 2024  

 
Snuggles the bear  

 
We have a lovely bear that has joined us at playgroup and 
would really enjoy taking turns and coming home with the 
children for a weekend of fun this term. 
 
We would also love a little bit written about snuggles 
adventures with you and maybe a little picture we could print 
off to. 
 
This will be added to a book about Snuggles adventures and 
left for the children to look through in our book corner 

 

 
Please ensure your child comes in with appropriate warm 
clothing, coats and foot wear, as we still like to use the 
garden as much as possible in the winter months. 

    

Snack donations - We are very grateful for 
all those who already bring in snack 
donations. It does not have to be every week 
but we do ask 
that all families take part as and when they 
can. Most other settings charge extra for 
snack but with your donations we hope to 
avoid this. We 
have found that by bringing in snack the 
children are trying new foods, and love to 
share with their friends at playgroup. 
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 Lunches – Important 
Please can the children not have Raisons or Marshmallows 
in their lunch box, we have been informed that these are 
also a choking hazard. If they get stuck in their throat, they 
can expand larger in a childs airway.  

 

Thursday 7th March 2024 
 

We would like the children to come 
dressed as their favourite character 
(doesn’t have to be a book) that day 
for a donation of Chocolates/Easter 

Egg in readiness for our Annual 
Easter Fun Day Event.  

We Appreciate Your Support 

 

 
 

Easter Bonnet Parade - Thursday 28th March. We would like all 
children to bring in their homemade bonnets to parade and 
have a fun easter afternoon. All family members and friends 
are invited to come along and see the children for a 1pm 
parade start. Should this not be your child’s usual day please 
bring them in with their bonnets at 12:50pm so they can join 
in the fun! Refreshments and cakes for sale will follow, all 
proceeds will go towards the Playgroup’s funds. Please come 
along and support your child and the Playgroup. 

Questionnaire 
We will be sending out a questionnaire this 
term to get some feedback from our parents. 
This will help us improve our playgroup and 

see where we are going right 😊  
 


